
 

February 21, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Troy Waymaster, Chairperson 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Statehouse, Room 111-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Waymaster: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2114 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2114 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2114 would exempt community mental health centers from the requirement that 

carrying concealed handguns cannot be prohibited unless adequate security measures are in 

place. 

 

 According to the Kansas Association of Counties, the bill would reduce costs for county 

governments and their associated community mental health centers by permanently exempting 

buildings of health centers from having to provide adequate security measures.  However, the 

Association is unable to estimate the potential savings. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Willie Prescott, Office of the Attorney General 

 Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties  


